STARK COUNTY BAR ASSOCIATION

October 17, 2012

Mr. Mark Homer Get Noticed, Get Found 7577 Central Parke Blvd. Suite 204 Mason, Ohio 45040

Dear Mark:

On behalf of the Stark County Bar Association, I want to thank you for coming to Canton to present your "Tech Tips for Lawyers". It was a pleasure meeting both of you!

As you can see, from the enclosed evaluations, the attendees enjoyed interacting with you and found your presentation to be helpful and beneficial.

Thank you again for your time and for making this seminar a success!

Sincerely.

Beth A. MarLett CLE Director

Enclosures

400 Courtyard Centre Building • 116 Cleveland Ave., N.W. • Canton, Ohio 44702-1728 330-453-0685 • 330-453-0686 • Fax 330-453-0180 • SCB@StarkCtyBar.com Executive Director: Tina M. McCort

Officers

President
First Vice President
Second Vice President
Secretary

Treasurer
Immediate Past President

David L. Dingwell Richard A. Nicodemo Hon. Taryn L. Heath Hon. C. Roland Centrone Gust Callas

Timothy B. Saylor

John F. Anthony Michael A. Boske Thomas V. Ferrero Hon. Frank G. Forchione Kathleen O. Tatarsky

Executive Committee
Robert I. Friedman
Denise K. Houston
Jennifer L. Lile
ne Joseph Martuccio
Wendy J. Rockenfelder

Dennis R. Clunk Chryssa N. Hartnett John H. Simpson Larry V. Slagle Matthew Yackshaw